
 

Please bring models or drawings to school on Monday 28th February 2022 

 

 

Reception Holiday Project 

February half term 2022 

 

Next half term our theme is ‘On the Move!’ 

 

We will be exploring different ways of moving our bodies and looking at 

types of vehicles.  

 

As part of Understanding the World, we will be exploring the forces of 

push and pull and we will explore how things are made.  

 

During the half term holiday, please make or design a vehicle of your 

choice. Remember all the things you have learned about materials and 

think about the best type of material to make your vehicle. Look 

carefully at the vehicles on the road and the shapes you can see. Add 

the correct number of wheels, if your vehicle has wheels. Label your 

vehicle if you choose to design on paper.  
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